
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Thursday, June 16, 2022 4:51 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210016 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2022 3:49 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210016 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2022 2:50 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 187399 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Geoffrey Davis 
Telephone: (386) 679-4628 
Email: n23gd@yahoo.com 
Address: 1997 Hawks Nest Drive Port Orange FL 32128 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: PaoChen Davis 
Account Number: 75029-14018 
Address: 1997 Hawks Nest Drive Port Orange FL 32128 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 
Dear Sirs: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/16/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04044-2022 

This month I was surprised to find that my electricity bill from FPL went from $10.15 to $28.23. Our home has a solar 
installation and we use virtually no electricity from FPL. Our bill represents a base charge of $8.99 and a "minimum base 
bill" of $16.01. This totals $25.00 with a tax total of $3.23 yielding the $28.23 bill. 

I have no problem paying a "base charge" to help support the infrastructure of the power company but a minimum bill 
of $25.00 is, in my view, excessive and unfair. It is also counterproductive with regard to encouraging other individuals 
from installing solar or other renewable energy sources. 

I will be sending a copy of this note to my state representatives for further review. 

Your comments on this matter would be appreciated. 
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Best regards, 
 
Geoffrey Davis 
N23GD@YAHOO.COM 
CELL:   386‐679‐4628 
 
 
 




